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September 2013 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who completed the parent/carer questionnaire in the Summer Term.  
 
At Holy Trinity C of E Primary School we are committed to continuous improvement, and your feedback 
enables us to identify ways in which we can keep making the school a better learning environment for our 
pupils. 
 
Overall, the results were very positive, with 89% of you saying that you would recommend Holy Trinity to 
another parent/carer.  Also scoring well were the school’s safe and friendly environment, its concern for pupil 
welfare, its promotion of a healthy lifestyle and the school’s efforts to bring out the best in each and every 
child. 
 
On the academic front:  you were satisfied with the level of homework given out and that pupils were 
progressing well in communication, reading, writing and maths.  88% of you praised the quality of teaching at 
the school.  Behaviour and the school’s ability to deal effectively with bullying were also identified as positive 
factors at Holy Trinity. 
 
Based on the survey results, you identified two areas for improvement. One was sport where you told us that 
us that you would like to see it developed further in school. Mr Rooney and Miss Smith  have already started 
to focus on this. The second area was the need for improvement in the way the school communicates with 
parents. Again we have started to address this by the Head of School’s weekly newsletter, an upgraded 
easier to use school website holding all the key information such as all the latest news, calendar dates and 
other important information, as well as our policies and curriculum. We have also introduced the new 
‘Teachers to Parents’ texting service.  
 
Thank you for sharing your feedback; it has been invaluable and will help us to shape our school. 
 
We look forward to your on-going support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
  
 
 
Yasmin Thorn-Davis 
Chair of Governors 
For and behalf of the Full Governing Body, Holy Trinity C of E Primary School 


